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April 25, 2025

HAND DELIVERED

Dear Sunny Slope Water Company Customer:

Sunny Slope Water Company will be performing a system improvement project in
your area that is estimated to begin on May 12, 2025. We will be digging up the
street to replace the water main line and water service lines on Ivar Ave (from
Garibaldi Ave to Longden Ave). Our estimated duration of construction will be 1 %
to 2 months.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during the duration of this important
project and extend to you our apologies for any inconvenience you may experience.
Please contact Troy Holland at (626) 287-5238 Ext 123 if you should have any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely yours,
SUNNY SLOPE WATER COMPANY
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Troy Holland
Superintendent

1040 El Campo Drive, Pasadena, CA 91107
Phone: 626-287-5238 E-mail: sswc@sunnyslopewatercompany.com
Office Hours Mon-Thu 7am — 4pm Alternate Friday 7am — 3:30pm Closed every other Friday



